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Alfresco entertainment this summer at Trerice near Newquay

Pack a picnic and relax to a band, choir or theatre performance in the beautiful
surroundings of the garden at Trerice near Newquay this summer.

On select dates throughout June and July, the Trerice Volunteer Choir will be
performing a selection of songs from the 50s in celebration of the era when the
National Trust started caring for Trerice - 70 years ago. Performances will take place
on 30 June, 3 and 9 July from 2pm, and 14 July from 11:30am on the front lawn.

The entertainment continues with St Agnes Silver Band who will take to the parade
ground on 23 June and 14 July at 1:30pm. These music events do not need to be
prebooked and are free to National Trust members.

The live performance resumes on 17 July, when Cornish based Miracle Theatre will
perform their production of Love Riot. This classic rom-com promises an evening of
entertainment and laughter for all ages. The performance starts at 6:30pm, gates
open at 5:30pm. Tickets range between £12.50 - £23.

Vic Hurry, Visitor Experience Officer at Trerice, said: ‘We're really excited to kick off
the summer with some fantastic musical entertainment, and to see the return of
Miracle Theatre to Trerice. As well as providing a great afternoon or evening out in
the beautiful surrounds of Trerice - these events give visitors a chance to enjoy the
property after hours.’
Find out more at www.nationaltrust.org.uk/trerice or phone 01209 216762.
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Notes to editors:

About the National Trust

The National Trust is an independent conservation charity founded in 1895 by three people: Octavia
Hill, Sir Robert Hunter and Hardwicke Rawnsley, who saw the importance of the nation's heritage and
open spaces and wanted to preserve them for everyone to enjoy. Today, across England, Wales and
Northern Ireland, we continue to look after places so people and nature can thrive.

We care for more than 250,000 hectares of countryside, 780 miles of coastline, 1 million collection
items and 500 historic properties, gardens and nature reserves. In 2022/23 we received 24 million
visitors to our pay for entry sites. The National Trust is for everyone - we were founded for the benefit
of the whole nation, and our 5.7 million members, funders and donors, and tens of thousands of
volunteers support our work to care for nature, beauty, history for everyone, for ever.
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-- The National Trust is a registered charity no. 205846. Our registered office is Heelis,
Kemble Drive, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2NA. The views expressed in this email are
personal and may not necessarily reflect those of the National Trust unless explicitly
stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you
have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its
contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that,
under the Data Protection Act 2018, the contents may have to be disclosed. The
National Trust has scanned this email for security issues. However the National Trust
cannot accept liability for any form of malware that may be in this email and we
recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate security tool.
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